

BABY SHOWERS AT KIRBY MUXLOE GOLF CLUB

Whether you are a close friend, cousin, aunt, sister-in-law or work colleague of the mother-to-be, Baby Showers are the standard for setting up new parents-to-be with gifts and practical items to welcome their new little one, and provide a great opportunity for friends and family to experience this special time in a meaningful and memorable way.



If you're planning a Baby Shower, Kirby Muxloe Golf Club would love to share in that special day by providing superior service, food, and a venue at affordable rates you will appreciate.

Our Lakeside Restaurant has beautiful views across our golf course and offers a perfect and comfortable setting for this type of event. We also offer friendly and welcoming staff, a fully stocked bar, disabled access and plenty of car parking.

We provide a number of catering options for your event if required that suits all tastes and budgets. These can be found as a separate supplementary document.

A Room Hire charge applies.

To discuss your requirements in greater depth and to check availability, please contact the Club Manager on 0116 239 3457 (Option 1) or email on manager@kirbymuxloe-golf.co.uk.

Baby Showers ~ Ideas, Tips & Etiquette

Invitations

Baby Showers are usually timed four to six weeks before the baby's due date. Invitations should be sent out three weeks before the shower. The invitation should include the mother-to-be's name, date, time, location, and RSVP information. Gift registry information should never be listed on the invitation, but may be included on a separate enclosure.

Gifts

Baby clothes, blankets, linens, and baby care items are practical gifts that are always necessary and well received. For more expensive items, group gifts offer the opportunity to purchase larger items such as a stroller, car seat, or high chair. Smaller items such as child care books or baby's first board books also round out the nursery. Personalised, engraved or homemade items also make cherished keepsakes.

Thank-You Notes

Certain big occasions in life deserve a special thank you. Shower gifts should always be acknowledged with a written thank you note, even if you thanked the gift giver in person. It is extremely helpful if the party host asks and designates a guest to be a "recorder" – to write down each gift as it is opened with a short description of the item along with identifying the gift giver. This will help the mother-tobe as she writes her thank you notes, and will also serve as a special keepsake of gifts received. It is also important for the host of the party to provide the parents-to-be with a list of the names and addresses of all of the guests invited to facilitate the note writing process. Thank you notes should be